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We've developed a range of assets to support you to promote the survey in
your workplace.

News copy
Use this on your website, intranet or in your newsletter.

Have Your Say 2025 news copy
DOCX 66KB

Virtual background
Use this in meetings between 22 January and 7 March to make the survey
as visible as possible.

Email signature
Add this graphic to your e-mail signature from 22 January until 7 March. Link
the graphic to the Welsh (gofalcymdeithasol.cymru/dweudeichdweud) or
English (socialcare.wales/haveyoursay) survey pages on our website.

Logos
Use these if you need an image to support your promotion of the survey.

https://socialcare.wales/cms-assets/documents/Have-Your-Say-2025-Newsletter-copy.docx
https://gofalcymdeithasol.cymru/dweudeichdweud
https://socialcare.wales/haveyoursay



